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ASX/Media Release – 6 June 2018 

 

Brazil Truck Drivers’ Strike Update  
 

Orinoco Gold Limited (OGX or Company) is pleased to provide an update regarding the status of the Brazilian truck 
strike, following the Company’s announcement to ASX on 28th May 2018, “Impact of Nationwide Brazilian Transport 
Strike”. 
    
The truck drivers’ strike has now ended, and the Company advises as to the following: 
 

• First fuel is scheduled to arrive at Cascavel by the end of this week. 
 

• Critical spares are scheduled for arrival to site at the end of this week. 
 

• Gold pour is scheduled for early – mid next week for May production up to May 24th, prior to the announced 
force majeure.   

 

• All plant maintenance completed during down time. 
 
During the strike period, a power surge from the main grid line caused two water pumps to malfunction, resulting 
in the Company not having access to Levels 5 and 6 at Mestre. Pumping is continuing to keep the water at a 
controllable level until the critical pump spares arrive at the end of the week. 
 
The force majeure will remain in place until at least Saturday 9th June, when normal operating activities are expected 
to recommence. 
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